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Phi Kap’s Covid-19 Response 
The recent outbreak of Covid-19, otherwise known as Coronavirus, has presented us with an 
unprecedented situation.  In accordance with IFC mandates, the remainder of our fraternity 
events have been hereby postponed in accordance with the “social distancing” policy put in 
place nationally to combat the spread of the virus.  Additionally, while the remainder of the 
semester is being conducted online by UGA, the Athens campus has been left nearly empty.  
Therefore, the remainder of our socials, the spring party, and our philanthropic events have been 
rolled into next fall along with their respective budgets.  For instance, the budget for Greenhouse 
will be rolled into a second large party for next fall, and the same is being done for the 
remainder of our social events.  While this semester has surely been stunted by recent events, 
next fall is now equipped with a hefty budget.  We also still intend to hold our philanthropic 
events such as the Vince Dooley helmet raffle and the cornhole tournament, just postponed until 
Fall with the remainder of our social events.  While some may see this as a setback, we’ve done 
our best to take it in stride and use a supplemented budget next year to bolster our recruitment 
efforts and solidify our position on campus. 
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How You Can Help 
With home renovations underway, recruitment starting in the summer, and the spring 
philanthropy event coming early this fall, every little bit helps!  Please consider contributing to 
one of our funds at the bottom of the page or contact an executive member to ask how you can 
contribute to our chapter.  Below are some of our focus points over the coming months. 
 

• Philanthropy – Postponed, Date TBD 
• Recruitment – During summer months 
• Home Renovation – Ongoing 

 
To all of our alumni donors and contributors, we sincerely thank you for your support. 
 
 

Social Media 
To stay updated and see pictures from fraternity events, feel free to follow us on our social 
media accounts: 

• Instagram - @ugaphikaps 
• Facebook - @PhiKappaThetaUGA 

 


